September 2023

Blue Class

We have had a great start to the new school year in Blue Class!

We have been getting to know each other including our new friends and teachers that are with us this
year! Everyone has been settling in so well and getting on brilliantly.

In home management we have been looking at a range of snacks and drinks which we can make
hygienically and safely. We have made toast, cereal, scrambled eggs on toast, juice and hot drinks.

In science we have been looking at basic cleaning. We have practiced hoovering, moping, dusting and
hand hygiene. Everyone did a really good job at tidying up, especially when they made such a mess
beforehand, especially with the hand painting and my flour disaster that needed cleaning up!

Within PE we have been practicing invasion games skills which included running and throwing skills. We
joined up with red class a couple of times, that was a lot of fun!

This year we have started to take on sensory enrichment activities in the morning which has included
dancing, parachute games, fine motor skills and cutting practice. Can you spot one of our favourite
fine motor activity?

You have all made September a great start to the school year and we all as your teachers are looking
forward to working with you the rest of the year! Here's to a greater November!




